

# Stow Heath Primary School Reception Newsletter Friday 18th October 2019

Our Newsletter is also available on the school website; www.stowheathprimaryschool.co.uk

## **Bookbags and Reading Books**

Next week, we will be sending out book bags. Your child will have their own bookbag which will contain a reading book and homework book. We ask that book bags are returned to school every Thursday so that Reading Books can be changed and homework marked.

Thank you



#### Stars of the Week



Well done everyone for singing your Harvest songs so brilliantly! You were a credit to yourselves and your grown- ups!

### **Reading Walls:**

Enclosed in your child's book bag is a set of 'Reading Wall Words.' Please read the attached guidance notes and should you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to speak to your child's teacher.

Thank you



Friday 25<sup>th</sup> October- Break Up for Half- Term Wednesday 6<sup>th</sup> November- Open Evening

## Home learning challenge

we have been delighted with the homework we have received- you have made some wonderful models replicating your homes! If you are still to bring your model into school then could you please do so by the end of term? We cannot wait to see the rest of your models!



Stow Heath Primary School, Hill Road, Portobello, Willenhall, WV13 3TT